
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: COMPLAINT - UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER

1 message

Michelle Liwanag <mliwanag774@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 11:07 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Michelle Liwanag <mliwanag774@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, 16 Aug 2021 at 13:46

Subject: COMPLAINT - UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER

To: <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph>


Hi DENR!

Good day!

I would like to seek your assistance RE: UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER in El Nido Palawan, who continues to do
business even without proper business permits and environmental permits. 
I have a business in Palawan and have complied for all the necessary permits to be able to operate and sell lumber in the
region, but it has come to my attention that A&A Lumber Shop owned and operated by Mr. Bong Badilla of Manlag El Nido
Palawan is operating without accomplishing the required permits for the operation. I would like to request if you can
investigate this matter. It is unfair for us lumber distributors with complete documents to compete with a dealer who is
operating illegally. Many of us are puzzled on how they were able to operate without the necessary permits.

I hope that you can give this matter your preferential attention.

Best regards,

CONCERN CITIZEN
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